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November 8, 2021 
 
Parcel #«Parcel» 
«FullName»  
«FullName2» 
«Address» 
«City»,  «StZip» 
 
APPLICANT:    MICHAEL RICE 
ADDRESS:        5115 La Croix Avenue, Belle Isle, FL 32812 
 
Dear Property Owner: 
 
You are hereby given notice that the City Council of the City of Belle Isle will hold an in-person Public 
Hearing on Tuesday, December 7, 2021, at 6:30 p.m., or as soon thereafter as possible, at the Belle Isle 
City Hall Council Chambers, 1600 Nela Avenue, Belle Isle, Florida 32809, to consider and take action on 
the following Appeal of the Planning & Zoning Boards decision on: 
 

PUBLIC HEARING CASE #2021-09-031 – Pursuant to Belle Isle Code Sec. 50-102 (B) (16) and Sec. 42-

64, the Board shall consider and take action on a requested variance to place a fence (replace 

existing) in the front yard of a residential property, submitted by applicant Michael Rice, located at 

5115 La Croix Avenue, Belle Isle, FL 32812 also known as Parcel # 17-23-30-4379-02-120. 
 
You are invited to attend and express your opinion on the matter.  Any person(s) with disabilities 
needing assistance to participate in these proceedings should contact the Planning and Zoning office at 
(407) 851-7730 at least 24 hours before the meeting. 
 
If you decide to appeal the decision made by the Board, you will need a record of the proceeding. For 
that purpose, you may need to ensure that a verbatim record of the hearing is made to include 
evidence and testimony upon which the appeal is based.  The burden of making such a verbatim record 
is on the appellant.   F.S. 286.0105; 1986 Op. Atty. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Yolanda Quiceno 
CMC-City Clerk 
 
 
Due to COVID-19, masks are recommended and social distancing may be observed. 
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